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Dear Ms Smith,

HIGHLAND WIDE LOCAL PLAN - REQUEST FOR FURTHER INFORMATION -

ISSUE 18 NAIRN SOUTH

I write in response to the request for further information of 5 August 2011 in regard to the above
Schedule 4 statement and offer the following response.

The HITRANS response referred to within the Pre-application advice pack 10/04966/PREAPP relates
to a representation made by HITRANS to the consultation on the Highland wide Local Development
Plan: Main Issues Report (MIR). Further representation was not received from HITRANS during the
later consultation on the Proposed Plan, as such the list of representations on the Schedule 4 does
not include HITRANS.

Comments contained within the Pre-application advice pack 10/04966/PREAPP were received from
HITRANS in direct response to the pre-application advice service consultation on this application.
These comments do largely reflect the points made previously to the MIR consultation.

For information we have attached the representation HITRANS made to the Highland-wide Local
Development Plan: Main Issues Report.

I trust this response meets the requirement set out in the original request.

Yours sincerely

Brian Mackenzie
Principal Planner
Development Plans Team
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Director of Planning & Development: J. Stuart Black MA (Hons), Ph.D,
Glenurquhart Road, Inverness 1V3 5NX Tel: (01463) 702250 Fax: (01463) 702298














